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Do you comply with the hazardous waste regulations? 
 
Following the publication of the new hazardous waste regulations 2005, which came 
into effect on 16th July last year, pharmacists need to make sure that hazardous and 
non-hazardous waste, is separated for disposal. 
 
Helapet’s range of cytotoxic waste bags and cytotoxic sharps containers, offer an 
effective solution for the removal of cytotoxic and non cytotoxic waste from isolators 
and cabinets, to safely comply with the new legislation. 
 
The cytotoxic waste bags are clearly labelled and self sealing and are available in 10 
x 8” and 12 x 18”, either non-sterile or individually sterile wrapped for use in aseptic 
areas and isolator cabinets. 
 
The 5 litre sharps containers are supplied sterile and individually wrapped with an 
orange lid and labelling for non-cytotoxic waste and black lid and labelling for 
cytotoxic waste, enabling clear segregation. 


